Get a Head Start on 2018's Rebates with Nicor’s
EnergySMART 2018 Webinar

2017 is drawing to a close and with the new year comes new rebates. Until 2018 is officially here,
you can continue to use our convenient rebate guide. It covers all of Chicagoland’s energy providers
and includes information about which products available at Able qualify for rebates. We’ll be
updating this resource for you in early 2018, but if you’re curious as to what Nicor has in store, you
can get a sneak peek next month.

From Nicor:

The new energySMART year starts on January 1, 2018 and runs until December 31,
2018. Join us on December 12th to learn about updates to our residential, business
and public sector offerings.

Learn about:

- Offers and rebate amounts for 2018
- General updates
- Nicor Gas Contacts

Register now

Get a head start on 2018 by signing up for one of their sessions today and be sure to keep an eye on
the Able blog for more info regarding energy rebates, new products, and more!
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